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MOTOR VEHICLES DEPARTMENT
TRANSPORT COMMISSIONERATE

MIT-5/5086/TC/2016 Dated 01.09.2018

From
The Transport Commissioner, Kerala
Motor Vehicles Department

To
All DTCs, All RTOs, ALL JRTOs (by email communication)
Sir,
Sub: - Motor Vehicles Department -GPS based tracking system-
Implementation in EIBs-reg
Ref : - Letter of even number dated

Attention is invited to the reference cited where all office heads
where directed to depute an officer from their office for training in
connection with the above subject. The list of participants in the training is
attached with this letter. The head of offices from which no officer
participated in the meeting must make necessary arrangements in
consultation with their nearby offices to get their field officers trained in the
procedure for tagging the devices. No complaints in respect to lack of
training will be entertained as all offices were directed to depute their staff
for training. :

Also all office heads should take necessary steps to contact the
school authorities in their jurisdiction making them aware of the fact that
their vehicles should be fitted with one of the GPS devices which is listed in
the department website. The regional Transport Officers should contact the
Deputy Director of Education of their jurisdiction and inform the matter. The
copy of the letter informing the Director of Public instruction about the
matter, attached herewith, may be produced before them. Since the
implementation is the first step towards achieving the goal of utilising GPS
system for monitoring public transport and thereby improving road safety
sincere efforts from the part of all office heads is essential. The guidelines
for implementation and list of franchisees of approved vendors are uploaded
in the website. The Regional Transport officers are directed to inspect the
franchisees through their subordinates to ascertain whether the franchises
are equipped with the minimum facilities for conducting the fitment and
tagging on or before 05.09.2018.

Yours faithfully -

Transport Commissioner
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